
To celebrate the wrap up of a great season, the
8th grade boys basketball team took on Unity

Staff in the annual “Staff vs Students” game. The
8th grade team went 11-0 on the season, but it

was the Staff that came away with the victory on
December 22nd.  Students enjoyed cheering for
the two teams and at the end of each quarter,

students enjoyed playing the “Bean Bag Game”.
The winner from each grade level getting to

choose a prize from the PBIS case!
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GO EAGLES!

Student Celebration

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

SEQUOIA GROHN
ELLA SCHLEUSNER
SOPHIA HILL
SOPHIA AHLGREN
BOE CARLSON

BRANDEN DUXBURY
MIKELLA JEPSEN
EVALYNN HERNANDEZ
RICHARD OSTBY
ASHTON NAGEL

SADIE LOUGHLIN
KOLSTON FISHER
DESMOND OLSON
CYRILLA ENS
ALEXANDRA GARIEPY

5TH 6TH 7TH 8TH E TEAM

Winter Concert
Students in grades 6 through 8 were able to
showcase the hard work that has been put

into music class with a concert on December
18th. Both the choir and band performed for

an audience full of friends and family. The
students did a great job!

Food Drive Success

Winter Sports
Winter sports are in full swing with wrestling and girls basketball

starting in January. Also a big Congratulations to the boys basketball
team on a fantastic season. The 8th grade team went undefeated at
11-0 and the 7th grade team did well and showed amazing progress

throughout the season. Great work Eagles!

The Middle School student council partnered with
the Elementary to raise non-perishable food items

for the Backpack Program. Students in Middle School
were able to collect 838 items in total. The winning

homeroom was Mrs. Nelson’s with a total of 141
items! The homeroom will receive a Cookie & Hot

Cocoa party!

PBIS
Several students redeemed tickets in December

to go bowling, get pizza or DQ! Students earn
tickets through the PBIS system and can turn

them in for a variety of rewards!

MACKENZIE DANIELS
BROOKLYNN HENSON
AXYL ROWELL
LIBERTY FREER
BROOKE NORLUND
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MIDDLE SCHOOL SHOWCASE

Science Olympiads! 
A new program to Unity in 2022, students
are finding exciting opportunities through

S.T.E.A.M. related projects.


